
 

 

30 January, 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

GLENHAVEN PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Phone: 9634-3675 Fax: 9899-5911 

74A Glenhaven Road, Glenhaven, NSW, 2156 
E-mail: glenhaven-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.glenhaven-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 

AUTHORITY TO PUBLISH 

 

I am seeking you consent for publication of content featuring your child in various school 
communications. This may encompass images, names, and other elements and will be shared 
through our schools publications and communications. These could be in print, video, and/or our 
publicly available school website. 

 

Content examples include but are not limited to photographs, text, videos, graphics, illustrations, 
sound recordings, examples of student work. 

 

Our school communications include but are not limited to: 
 

• school’s public website 

• school newsletter  

• local community newspaper / magazine 

• media promotions and advertising activities 

• electronic and print promotional material 

• annual school report 

• school year book 

 

 

 

 

Kerry Maxwell 
PRINCIPAL 
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